
SH TSSNAPJebsen PTC holds the blessing of its
new Cruise Department office

Jebsen PTC held a blessing and ribbon-cutting
ceremony last November 24 for its new Cruise
Department office located at the Emmanuel
Building in Makati. Rev. Arnel Calata Jr. officiated
the office blessing and the ribbon-cutting was led
by Mr. Malcom Cullen of Sea Chefs Cruises
together with Jebsen PTC’s Ms. Thess Lunzaga and
Ms. Yrene Garcia-Rustia. The Jebsen PTC Maritime
team was also there to witness the event.


